
Board of Elders 

Gary Jepson  (Chair)     920-312-1856              Dan Patterson                  920-410-3245 

Joel Cook                       920-589-4014 Elroy Post                          920-573-2257 

Board of Trustees 
Ken Koeppen (Chair)   920-850-0719  Bernice Post                      920-233-5968 

Don Bradley                  920-312-0638  Bruce Schreiber                920-379-0363  

Mark Degler                  920-237-2995 David Stadler                    920-379-7321    

Tom Petersen               920-427-9616 Robin Thayer                    920-216-3566 

Board Chairs & Other Contacts 
Deacons              Dustin Arthur                   920-698-6048  

Deaconess          Corinne Stadler                920 233-2639  

Library Elizabeth Fisher               920-385-8685  

Nursery Amanda Woller               920-252-1085  

Treasurer Lynn Brown                      920-912-7126  

World Ministry Martha Blomberg             920-203-1590 

AWANA Commander    Jim Engler                         920-233-7182  

Sunday School  Superintendent        Kristen Anklam                920-216-9882  

Elder Flocks 

          A through B - call Pastor Brian 
          C through E - call Joel Cook 
          F through J - call Pastor Rick 
          K through N - call Gary Jepson 
          O through R - call Dan Patterson 

          S through S - call Elroy Post 
          T through Z - call Daniel Alexander 

1325 Georgia Street, Oshkosh, WI 54902   
Phone: (920) 231-8231   Fax: (920) 231-8243 
e-mail: info@plymouthchurchoshkosh.com      

website: www.plymouthchurchoshkosh.com 
 

Senior Pastor: Rick Hopkins (920) 203-8292 
Associate Pastor: Brian Bradley (920) 312-0637 
Youth Pastor: Daniel Alexander (920) 279-5881 

Attention Men 
A new Bible Study will begin TODAY, during Sunday School.  

Room 127 
We will be using the book “Family Shepherds” by Voddie Baucham Jr.  

Marks of a True Christian - Women’s Gathering 
                  Saturday, February 8th   1-3PM 
                     Speaker:  Ginny Schroeder 
                     Testimony:  Katie Bradley  
                 Come and hear how God brought 
                   Pastor Brian and Katie together!  
       Join us for a fun afternoon of teaching from  
     God’s Word, “stamping” encouraging words,  
                                    and snacks! 
   All women, middle school and older are invited! 
                                Please sign up! 

Love Banquet 
Mark your calendar!  

Saturday, February, 15th 
Everyone is invited!!  You don’t need a date!!   

Love offering will be taken to support Youth Missions. 
Please sign up!! 

                     Community Committee’s Game Night 
                 Saturday, March 7th at 4PM 

                (Note the date change) 
                          Come and join in on some fun with your church family!   

                         There will be games and snacks! 
                     Please sign up!! 

Pastors’ Office Hours 
Pastor Rick 

Thursday     9am - 12pm 

Pastor Brian 
Monday    9am - 3pm 

Tuesday - Thursday    12:30 - 3pm 

Pastor Daniel 
Tuesday - Thursday    9am - 12:30pm 

Friday    9am - 3pm 
All-Church Prayer Meeting-Thursdays at 12pm 
Staff Meeting - Every other Thursday at 11am 

 

If you would like a Pastor to visit you, please call the church 
office and we’d be happy to schedule that for you! 

mailto:info@plymouthchurchoshkosh.com
http://www.plymouthchurchoshkosh.com/


Fund 1/19/2020 Offering 

General -- Needed Weekly: $7,318.15 $8,721.20 

Building $     55.00 

Needed Year to Date: $373,225.65 Received: $371,266.59 

Attendance  1/19/2020 162 

If it is between … Then call … Phone # 

9 a.m.-3 p.m. Weekdays Church Office 231-8231 

3 p.m.-9 a.m. Daily Marilyn Sherron 231-6379 

Schedule for This Week (1/26 - 2/1/2020) 

Weekly Tithes & Offerings 

To share a prayer request or praise on the Prayer Chain: 

Welcome to Plymouth Church! 
 Sunday, January 26, 2020 

 
 
 

“One Thing Remains”                                    
“How Great Thou Art”  
“God You're So God” 

 
Prayer of Dedication  
Tithes & Offerings  
Offertory  - Ministry of Music                                                    Choir 
 
“Oh Praise The Name” 
“We Fall Down” 

Pastoral Prayer 
 
Message            “. . . THINGS TO COME”  
                       What Happens Next?  To Us?  To Others? 
                   Why Is This Important?   What Should We Do? 
                                           Selected Scriptures 

                                 Pastor Rick Hopkins 

Closing Prayer and Benediction 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

We are glad you are here to worship the Lord with us today!  

If you are visiting, please fill out a Visitor Card and place it in 

the offering plate.  Also, stop at our Welcome Center for a  

special gift and some information on our church. 
 

Children’s Church Dismissal  
Age 3-PreK age should be taken by their parents directly to  

Room #232, across from the nursery.    
Kindergarten-2nd grade meet the teachers in the foyer. 

3rd-5th Grade can fill out worship notes found on the literature table. 

Parents - Please do not let your child head to Children's Church 
until they are dismissed. Thank you. 

Today   
9:00 a.m. Worship Service 
10:30 a.m. Sunday School for every age 

4:45 p.m. Handbell Rehearsal 

6:00 p.m. Evening Service 

6-8:00 p.m. Visions – Grades 9 - 12 
Monday   
7:00 p.m. Annual Congregational Meeting 

Tuesday   
9:00 a.m. Women’s Bible Study led by Corinne Stadler 
9:30 a.m,. Women’s Bible Study led by Kendra Arthur 
6:00 p.m. World Ministry Committee  

Wednesday   
6:00 p.m. AWANA for 3 yr. olds through 6th grade 

6:00-8:00 p.m. Wings - Grades 6 – 8 
6:00-8:30 p.m. Church Library is Open 

6:15 p.m. Bible Study Led By Pastor Rick 
Thursday   
12:00 p.m. Prayer Meeting in  Room 205 
7:00 p.m. Choir rehearsal 
Friday   

Saturday  

        Next Sunday is Communion Sunday 
For those with gluten allergies,  gluten free communion bread will be 

available on the  literature table.  
Please stop and pick one up as you come to the worship service next 

week. 

Nursery Workers Today:  Monitor: Molly MacAdam 
9:00: Molly MacAdam, Katie Bradley, Leo Matiash, Shannon Dunlop 

10:30: Lynn Brown, Sue Stadler 
Nursery Workers Next Sunday:  Monitor: Amber Woller 

9:00:  Kristen Anklam, Emily Kienetz, Elias Matiash 
10:30: Lynn Brown, Becca Jepson 

 

Greeter Today:  Sue Stadler 
Greeter Next Week: Robin Thayer 

 

Children’s Church Today:  Jodi Matiash, Jim & Pat Engler 
 

Sound:  Fred Dunlop    Projection: Erich Graves 

Annual Reports 
The 2019 Annual Reports are available on the table in the foyer.   

Please take one per family.   
Be sure to bring it back to refer to at the Annual Meeting on Monday 

night. 

Looking Ahead:   
On March 1st at 6 pm, the Accapella Choir from Northwestern College will 

be performing & sharing testimonies at our church.  
Plan now to come & be blessed!  

Missionary Minute - Reg & Mary Epp 
Please keep in prayer our missionary, Reg Epp, who in November began 
six rounds of chemo at three-week intervals, as his PSA began to climb 

quite high.  Reg continues to work at MAF (in Nampa, ID) on modifying & 
repairing airplanes that return to service for missionaries in various 

countries or to help with the aftermath of natural disasters, all to reach 
out with the Gospel of Christ! 

Community Church in Oshkosh on Ryf Road will Host a simul-cast of the 

Annual “NO REGRETS” Men’s Conference (happening live from 

Elmbrook Church) this Saturday Feb. 1, 2020 from 8:30 Am to 4PM. 
This Christian men’s conference’s is for the purpose of encouraging and 
challenging men in their relationship with the Lord Jesus expressed in 

their homes, workplace, and all other places of ministry. Various 
nationally known Christians speakers will address a variety of these areas 

throughout the day. 
The cost for the conference is $35.00 which includes lunch. 

For more details or to register between now and the day of the conference 
go to the website: noregrets@communitychurch-church.com  

or see Pastor Rick. 

Tuesday Morning Bible Studies 
Due to some security issues, the back door (in the Education Wing), will 

not be unlocked on Tuesday mornings.  Please plan to use the main 
entrance.  Sorry for any inconvenience!! 


